

Gorsewood Road, Murdishaw, Runcorn, Cheshire WA7 6ES

Telephone: 01928 712100 • Email: head.gorsewood@haltonlearning.net or sec.gorsewood@haltonlearning.net

Headteacher: Miss E Jackson

14th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Celebration Assemblies (Monday Afternoon)

You will be aware that every Monday afternoon we hold a whole school celebration assembly in the school hall.

During the assembly we recognise kindness, resilience and excellent effort in our learning.

I am delighted to inform you that when we return to school after the half term break we will be inviting parent/carers to join us for the assembly once again.

The assembly takes place during a Monday afternoon from 2.30pm until 2.50pm.

If your child has received a Headteacher award you will receive an invitation by text message through the School Gateway system the Wednesday before.

We would kindly ask that a maximum of 2 parents/carers attend per pupil.

Children will not be aware they are receiving an award so we also ask that you don't tell them and spoil the surprise!

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely

Miss E Jackson Headteacher



















